

December 27, 2022

Dear Residents, Family and Friends of RoseWood Village Greenbrier;

We have great news to report regarding the COVID outbreak. All residents were retested today as requested by the Health Department, and all residents continue to test negative! We did consult this morning with the Health Department and we are able to end all quarantine and discontinue ongoing testing, as the outbreak is considered to be over.

Since many of us have been out socially and have visited with others more than usual, we do request that all staff and visitors continue to wear masks when in common areas or in close proximity to others, through Sunday, January 1st. After this, masking will be optional.

Even after the new year, with all of the festivities increasing our social engagements, and with winter cold and flu season upon us, we do ask everyone to do their part to help prevent the spread of illness. Please, if you have ANY symptoms such as a runny or stuffy nose, sore throat, cough, unusual fatigue, watery eyes, fever, or headache – refrain from visiting. Also, if you have recently visited and then discover that you had been exposed to someone with COVID, please let us know so that we can test the resident that you visited with. Team Members experiencing any symptoms at all should wear masks and report to the Director of Health and Wellness. Remember, hand hygiene, symptom awareness and mask use are all great ways to prevent the spread of viruses, including COVID.

Please feel free to reach out to me, or to our Director of Health and Wellness, Kristina Wysong, with any questions or concerns. I wish you all a happy and healthy 2023!

Sincerely,

Judi Cleary
Executive Director
ed.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com